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I am writing in support of HB3076, to urge the legislature to implement regulations on 

gun dealers to follow basic safety standards. As a medical student, I have seen 

firsthand the harm that firearms cause to Oregonians and their families. I also just 

lost a dear friend to a firearm related homicide earlier this month. Basic regulation 

such as verifying that gun dealers actually perform mandated background checks is 

the minimum that the state of Oregon can do to protect the public. I urge you to do so 

and uphold your duties to protect the people of Oregon. 


